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Following the ISOC National circuit, Dees Motorsports journeyed out to the wild west of Deadwood, SD 
for the fourth national race of the year. With temperatures in the mid-30's, Neil took to the track early 
Saturday morning, for a full day of racing in two classes; Transition 8-10 and Transition 8-12. 

In the Transition 8-10 class, Neil again rode well, picking up another 3rd and 4th in his heats. In the final, 
Neil had a rough start, missing the light and the hole shot. Even with the late start, Neil was able to work
his way through the field, seizing a 5th place finish.

In the Transition 8-12 class, Neil picked up some good lines going 3 and 4 in his heats. Going in to the 
finals as the number 7th qualifier, he battled mid-pack for the majority of the race, taking an 8th place 
finish. 

We would like to thank all of our out his sponsors, family, and friends for supporting us!




